
(To foreign residents)  

Let’s Dance “Bundara Bushi”  

at Wakayama City’s Kishu Dance Festival! 

Every year, Wakayama City holds the "Bundara Bushi" Kishu Dance festival. Enjoy a 

splendid summer night by taking part in this traditional dance festival! All foreign 

residents are welcome to join! 

 Date and Time: Aug 3, 2024 (Sat), 6:30 p.m. 

 Meeting Place: Wakayama City Hall, 14th Floor, Conference Room/大会議室   

(23 Shichibancho, Wakayama City). 

 Participation Fee: Free 

 Application: Please apply by August 1 online via QR code.  

※Drop-in participation is also welcome. 

 Details: First, practice as a group with a demonstration video. Depart city hall at 

7:30 and join the festival from 8:00, dancing along the street in front of Wakayama 

Castle for about 20 minutes. Festival uniforms (happi) will be provided. 
 Traffic restrictions will be implemented on the day of the festival, so please exercise 

care if travelling by car.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

●Inquiries: Wakayama City Hall 

International Affairs Division 

TEL:073-435-1010 

Email:kokusai@city.wakayama.lg.jp 


